
Spending Priorities Consultation 
 
Buckinghamshire Council are in the process of setting their budgets 
and spending priorities for next year. It goes without saying that this 
is incredibly challenging this year, with high inflation, increased 
energy costs and significantly increased demand. It means they’re 
paying more to provide services like caring for vulnerable adults and 
children, collecting bins and looking after libraries and leisure 
centres. It’s also harder for them to afford projects like road repairs 
and new infrastructure, with prices increasing and shortages of 
materials.  
It all means that it’s never been more important for them to hear 
from you on where you want us them to prioritise spending next 
year. So please complete their ‘Money Matters’ survey – it will take 
less than ten minutes and it’s essential that you help them shape 
their spending plans and tell us where you want your money to be 
prioritised. Martin Tett assures you all views are considered when 
they come to make these decisions.  
Please use this link to have your say 
Money Matters: Have your say on Buckinghamshire Council's 

spending priorities for 2023/24 - Your Voice Bucks - Citizen Space 

 

https://www.facebook.com/BucksCouncil?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWhoVkTR_oa_QRShDtLwumd7eQGIbbVWK4vCxsNkO0rUdYJb0JASAtSaOBbINT72fw5DKDTrjmUJly2PWdlCLOdx-8Dm2jW3OSU8mcVYhy3RUW6ReFHoKHkqHWKEuvysy_-hp0xESUe0mt3e6fP88P3&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/corporate-services/budget-2023-24/?dm_i=5438,NWA0,1DX5M3,2VZI7,1
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/corporate-services/budget-2023-24/?dm_i=5438,NWA0,1DX5M3,2VZI7,1

